
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your child in YEAR 8 is due to receive the HPV vaccination this year. The HPV vaccination is for both 
boys and girls. Since September 2023, the HPV vaccination is now given in a single dose in Year 8. 

Please go to the link below and complete an online consent form. Please do this as soon as 
possible:    

 https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/hpv/2023/northyorkshire  

If you do not wish to consent to your child having the vaccination, then please complete a NO 
consent form via the same link. 

 Information about the HPV vaccination can be found on the following websites: 

 https://www.gov.uk/government/news/hpv-vaccination-programme-moves-to-single-dose-
from-september-2023  

 https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/hpv-vaccine-vaccination-guide-leaflet 

 HPV vaccine - NHS (www.nhs.uk)'' 

We would like to thank you for your ongoing help and support with our vaccination programmes. It 
is very much appreciated. 

Kind regards,   

 North Yorkshire Administration Team 

  

 1 Cardale Park |  Beckwith Head Road | Harrogate | HG3 1RY 

Telephone: 01904 237695 

 www.schoolvaccination.uk 
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